To,

Sabka Doctor Foundation

Unit No.25, US Complex, 120 Mathura Road, Jasola New Delhi- 110076

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Thank you very much for conducting a free Awareness cum Demonstration Program on
Cardio Pulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) and use of Automated External Defibrillator (AED) / in
RWA Vasant Kunj Delhi on 23" July 2022 for 21 participants.

We really liked the program and | hope the practical skill gained by our staff will be a great
help in saving the lives of communities.

Thanks once again and keep up the good work.

Signature. m

Designation. Manager Operations

Date. 26" July



